
 

                                           
 
16th September 2025 

 

 

 Term 1 Parent-Teacher Meetings (Years 1-6) 
Monday 29th, Tuesday 30th of September, and Wednesday 1st and Thursday 2nd of October 

 

 

Dear Parents,                                                                                              
                                                                                           

Your child’s class teacher will be available for a Parent-Teacher meeting on one of the above dates.  

This meeting is an opportunity for teachers to share how your child has settled into the class and year 

group. At this meeting teachers may also identify and share any areas of learning the students enjoy and 

any challenges they may be facing. 

Key dates  

The booking system opens in two phases:  

 

Phase 1 – Wednesday 17th of September at 14:00 - families with two or more children in Years 1 to 6.  

 

Phase 2 - Thursday 18th of September at 14:00 - families with one child in Years 1 to 6. 

 

Inclusion Team 

The EAL teachers will be available for meetings on the same evenings. 

SfL and Enrichment teachers will email parents of those students on the programmes for a meeting. 

 

Booking a meeting 

If you wish to have a meeting a link to the booking site will be shared on each of the Phase dates above. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

David Walton 

Assistant Principal: Assessment and Reporting 

 

 


